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As	a	local	person	within	the	Surf	Coast	Shire,	I	would	like	to	ensure	that	the	current	‘Ward
Councillor’	structure	that	we	currently	have,	whereby	Anglesea	and	Aireys	inlet	as	individual	towns
are	represented	remains.	We	are	different	towns	with	different	needs,	and	we	believe	that	each
town	should	have	a	representative	to	reflect	our	region,	regardless	of	how	small	each	town	is.
It	is	a	very	important	voice	for	each	town,	and	we	don't	want	this	swallowed	up	by	bigger	towns
and	communities,	so	that	our	voice	is	not	heard.


